
 

 
 
 

 

 

VIA RESS, COURIER AND EMAIL 
 
May 24, 2011 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Ontario Energy Board (EB-2011-0011) 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) 
 Application for 2011-2014 Board-Approved CDM Programs  
 ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please find enclosed the submissions of the Ontario Power Authority (OPA) in the above-
noted proceeding.  The OPA used the Board’s regulatory electronic submission system to file 
a searchable electronic copy in pdf format of this document, and also encloses two paper 
copies.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
(original signed) 
 
Karen Frecker 
Manager, Regulatory Proceedings 
 
cc: George Vegh, McCarthy Tétrault (by email) 
 Glen A. Winn, Manager Regulatory Applications & Compliance (by email: 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com) 
 EB-2011-0011 Interested Parties (by email)  

120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 1600 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1 

T 416-967-7474      
F 416-967-1947 
www.powerauthority.on.ca 


